
From: Dale Matthies <dalematt@hurontel.on.ca> 

Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2024 7:03:29 PM 

To: Trevor Bazinet <tbazinet@goderich.ca> 

Subject: Veterans Crosswalk  

  

This is the first email you've received from this external sender. 

Do not click links or open attachments unless it is an email you expected to receive. 

Hi Trevor. 

 

 

I would like to add my name to requests to have a crosswalk similar to  

this on Kingston Street and The Square. 

 

 

Dale Matthies 

 

Goderich ON 
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